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Across

2 Another term for holiness (14)

7 The Holy Spirit descended upon 
Jesus in this form at his baptism 
(4)

8 Spirtual perfections that result 
from the Holy Spirit living in a 
person are ______ of the Holy 
Spirit (6)

9 Means the anointed one of God 
(7)

11 God is the source of all _____ (5)

14 The Son is the _______ image of 
the Father (7)

16 When Jesus was conceived (12)

18 "nature" or "essence" (9)

20 The common work of God as Son 
(8)

21 St. Therese of Lisieux's 
autobiography, "Story of a ____" 
(4)

22 Jesus spoke of the Holy Spirit as 
"the ______ of truth..." (6)

23 The event of Pentecost is 
described in ____ of the Apostles 
(4)

25 Jesus commissioned his Apostles 
to share the ______ to the ends 
of the earth (6)

27 Meaning of YHWH (3)

30 St. John affirmed that "God is 
____" (4)

35 Jesus' Transfiguration was 
witnessed by _____, James, and 
John (5)

36 We become aware of the Blessed 
Trinity whenever we make the 
____ __ ___ _____ (14)

38 Jesus was baptized in the ______ 
River (6)

39 Wisdom, Understanding, 
Knowledge, Counsel, Fortitude, 
Piety, and Fear of the Lord are 
the Seven _____ of the Holy 
Spirit (5)

40 The belief in one supreme God 
(10)

Down

1 Jesus is the Divine ____ of the 
Father (4)

3 A traditional prayer that 

expresses central Catholic beliefs 
about God, especially the 
doctrines of the Blessed Trinity 
and the Incarnation (10)

4 Term that refers to how "God 
exists in God" (9)

5 The glorious transformation of 
Jesus that manifested his divine 
identity (15)

6 "Fiftieth Day" (9)

10 Redemption (9)

12 a Gift of the Holy Spirit also 
known as right judgment (7)

13 Parable that Jesus used to show 
that prophets had been sent to 
proclaim his coming into the 
world, "Parable of the _______" 
(7)

15 "Abba" (6)

17 God is _______; he exists 
without beginning or end (7)

19 The Rite of _______ "signifies 
and actually brings about death 
to sin and entry into the life of 

the Most Blessed Trinity..." (7)

24 Jesus' parable that proves God 
has only love for sinners, "The 
________ Son" (8)

26 The belief in many gods (10)

28 The Jews were God's ______ 
People (6)

29 Term used by Jesus to describe 
the Holy Spirit as Comforter (8)

31 Also known as reverence (5)

32 God exists in three Divine 
_______ (7)

33 The Blessed Trinity is a 
_______, which means we can 
never fully grasp it (7)

34 Looking at reality from God's 
point of view (6)

37 Hebrew word for "wind" or 
"breath" (4)


